
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
22nd November 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

It’s been such a chilly week this week 

but things have run smoothly in 

school with some fantastic lessons 

being seen! Music in class 4 was a 

particular highlight this week with the 

children showing confidence, skill and 

timing. Class 1 have been refining 

their DT skills this week in order to be 

prepared to start their exciting 

project. It seems some of our 

youngest children have some brilliant 

sewing skills and a bit of a flair for 

Design Technology! 

Our fundraising is going really well 

and it’s great to see the total going 

up! We will get there!  

Classes 1 and 2 have started work 

towards their end of term nativity this 

week and, although it is still 

November, the Christmas spirit is 

starting to build in school!  

It's only a few weeks until our annual 

Christmas Movie Night in school so 

class teachers will be voting for what 

to watch with the children soon. Look 

out for tickets from the PTA! 
 

 

 
Oscar Logan 

Great sewing  Super DT work 

Tom Rory M 

Super writing Working exceptionally 
hard in English 

Lyra Henry 

Super multiplication 
and division work 

Wonderful persuasive 
writing 

Willow G Livvy 

Improved 
presentation  

A great character 
description 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 94.9% 

Class 1 94.6% 

Class 2 92.9% 

Class 3 96.5% 

Class 4 95.0% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
 

Wednesday 4th December – PTA Christmas Movie Night 

Tuesday 10th December – 15.30 Christingle Service in Church  

Wednesday 11th December – 9.30 & 1.30 Class 1 & 2 Nativity  

Monday 16th December – Sponsored Santa Dash/Christmas Carols 

Tuesday 17th December – Class 1 Christmas Party  

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas Dinner Day  

Wednesday 18th December – Class 4 Christmas Party 

Thursday 19th December – Class 2 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December – Class 3 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December – School Closes Christmas 

Monday 6th January – Training Day  

Tuesday 7th January – School reopens 
 

 
 

C1 Jack M For displaying our half 
term’s value of Trust   

 

C2 Amber 

C3 Emily  

C4 Katy 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 135 22 

Lotherton 106 27 

Parlington 160 21 

Hazlewood 135 22 

 

Message from the PTA 
£10,000 

 

£1312.29 
Halloween Raffle 
Halloween Disco 

Tempest 
Photography 

Cauliflower Cards 
Bags2School 

 

Our fundraising for the new trim trail is 

going well.  We have spoken with Garforth 

Lions this week who will hopefully be able 

to help with a donation towards the costs. 

Thank you again to everyone who has 

donated already on our Go Fund Me page.  

Please feel free to share the link on your 

social media. 

 

 www.gofundme.com/f/aberford-c-of-e-

primary-school-get-a-new-trim-trail 
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